From: leo peressotti <

Sent: 2025/04/25 11:47 AM

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>; Gary J. Morris <
Subject: [EXTERNAL]By-law change to height of fence

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Hi,

Name: Leo Peressotti
Address:

3 Chiltern Court
Brampton, ON

L6T 2A1

| am writing to inform you that | am strongly in favour of increasing the height of fences to 6.3 m. It is
a right for neighbours to have their privacy, especially if there is a 2 m high knoll near your property
which allows the public to peer into your property and home.

Please take this into consideration when you make your decision by changing the current fence
height by-law from 6 mto 6.3 m.

Furthermore, please inform me of the decision that was reached since it would be greatly
appreciated.

Thank you.

Regards, Leo Peressotti



